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Mill Farm Barns  
 
The Parish Council welcomes the proposal to bring Mill Farm Barns back into use as the development has the 
potenƟal to improve an important route into the village and it potenƟally offers the scope for the introducƟon of 
two smaller family homes in a sustainable uƟlisaƟon of these derelict buildings.  
 
 
However, the Parish Council is concerned by the clarity of the drawings provided and the lack of meaningful 
annotaƟon. There is also some concern that this lack of detail is confusing and if not addressed potenƟally removes 
the ability of the Parish Council and the public to fully understand the material finishes for the building. We would 
ask that details of which areas are rendered, what the colour of the render will be and clarity over how much of the 
metal cladding will be used and where. All Councillors agreed that it would be a posiƟve step to get the barns back in 
use, but that the poor annotaƟon leŌ significant concerns over the appropriateness of materials in the design 
context of the village. 
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